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TO:  ALL CHILDREN’S DIVISION STAFF 
 
FROM: Jim Harrison, Deputy Director 
  Children’s Division 
 
SUBJECT: Where Are the Christian Men 
                      4325 and 4327 Forest Avenue 
  Kansas City, MO  64110 
  Telephone: (816) 756-0447 
  DVN:  002005065 
 
 
 
 The purpose of this E-mail memorandum is to advise staff that, effective 
immediately, admission into Where Are the Christian Men, a residential care 
facility contracted with the Children's Division for emergency shelter residential 
treatment, moderate needs and severe needs (level II and level III residential 
treatment), is voluntarily suspended.  No further placements are to be made at 
Where Are the Christian Men until further notice. 
 
 Please contact Fred Proebsting, State Supervisor, Residential Program 
Unit, at 573-751-8926, if you have any questions or comments regarding this 
matter. 
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